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Bus Operations Survey

jennifer.bennett@neric.org Jennifer Bennett Monday, February 13, 2023 at 11:30:24 AM Eastern Standard
Time

Good Morning,

 

We are always striving to build efficiencies and value into our services.  To that end, I am working to gather data
pertaining to bus garage operations; specifically looking at staffing as it relates to the number of mechanics compared to
the number of buses/vehicles being serviced.  I would very much appreciate your help!  The survey should take five
minutes or less to complete and your responses are anonymous.  The link to the survey can be found here:
https://forms.gle/6rmr1bhuK98QMED76

 

The link will close this Friday, 2/27 at 4:00 pm.

 

Thank you, in advance, for your assistance!

 

Regards,

Jennifer

 

Jennifer Bennett

Director Management & Administrative Services

Capital Region BOCES

900 Watervliet-Shaker Road

Albany, NY 12205

Office – 518.464.5118       

Cell – 518.788.0389

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
and may contain proprietary, confidential, or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited and may be a violation of law. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for
delivering this message to an intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the
original message.
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